
KTA Advocates, East Africa Business Council and the Embassy of Uganda in 
DRC (The Organizing Committee) wish to inform participants that the 2nd                     
Annual Regional Business Forum scheduled for 18th to 21st July 2023 has been         
postponed to 19th to 22nd September 2023.     

This decision has been made at the urging of some of our partners and                       
prospective sponsors out of a necessity to avoid overlapping with the 9th Edition 
of the Francophonie Games which are slated to be held in Kinshasa during the 
same period. This will be the first time for the DRC to host such a prestigious 
sporting contest of international acclaim and we as the Organizing Committee 
wish to express utmost support for the games.  

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this change may have caused you 
and reiterate our strong commitment to ensuring that the upcoming Regional 
Business Forum in Kinshasa now rescheduled to 19th to 22nd September 2023 
is a resounding success for all participants and stakeholders involved.  

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the postponement or any 
other related matter, please do not hesitate to contact our event organizing team;

Mobile: +256 779 227 983 |
Email: regionalbusinessforum@ktaadvocates.com.

We look forward to hosting the 2nd Annual Regional Business Forum
in September 2023.

Yours truly,
The Organizing Committee of the 2nd
Annual Regional Business Forum
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www.ea-regionalbusinessforum.com

Tap the link below or scan to sign up 
and get flight discounts into DRC.

www.ktaadvocates.com/kta-eabc-regional-business-forum/

19 - 22 SEPTEMBER 2023
PULLMAN GRAND HOTEL, KINSHASA - DRC


